
Nav Pahal  

  Research  & Development Society   

  

Date: 10.01.2025  

  
  

To Whom It May Concern  
  

  

  

  

  

This letter is to certify that Ms. Prashant Suryavanshi worked as the Field Executive from 

the last Two years that the employee held the designation and since then she has shown 

great effort and 

dedication in carrying 

out all the assigned 

duties.   

She has the served the 

company with devotion 

and due to this devotion 

only.  

We hope that he keeps 

on attaining new 

heights in his career 

and keep up the good 

work.  

  

  

  

  

Regards,   

  

  

  

Director  

Rajda Khan   



  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

E-3/159, Arera colony, Near ASG Eye Hospital, Bhopal (M.P.) 462016  

Contact: 0755-4914869, Email: navpahal19@gmail.com, Website: www.navpahal.com  

http://www.navpahal.com/
http://www.navpahal.com/

